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Telehealth use has increased during the COVID-19 pandemic. Parental challenges with the use of telehealth include less comfort with virtual than in-person appointments and mistrust in confidentiality during telehealth appointments. A randomized controlled trial will assess the effectiveness of an online educational course on knowledge of and attitudes towards telehealth use among parents. The online course will consist of videos on parental experiences using telehealth, presentations and scientific articles on the benefits of using telehealth, and discussion of privacy guidelines during virtual appointments. The control group will receive the intervention strategies after the end of the intervention strategies. Caregivers who have at least 1 child under the age of 18 and will be recruited at physician offices, farmer's markets, and universities in Genesee County, MI. Knowledge and attitudes will be assessed through surveys in the beginning and end of the intervention in the intervention and control groups. The lessons learned during the intervention can be used for future larger interventions in health care organizations.
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